February 2001

Dear (Senior’s Name),

Over the past four years, Lake Forest College has played an integral part in our pursuit of higher education and a brighter tomorrow, while setting the stage for unique and timeless friendships that will last a lifetime.  We have been fortunate enough to attend the College in an era where growth, pride and optimism for the future of our institution is at an all time high.  During our stay at Lake Forest, we have been witness to a $65 million dollar campaign to solidify our institution as one of the premiere liberal-arts colleges in the nation, and observed the beginnings of a 15-year plan to renovate the campus, starting with the Deerpath and Nollen residence halls.

As we finish our final semester, the Class of 2001, the class of the true millennium is in a position to set an example for future alumni by participating in the Senior Class Gift Program.  In the past, the senior gift has been somewhat disappointing as participation and dollars raised have been minimal (see attachment).

In conjunction with President Spadafora the Senior Class Gift Program has been restructured in an attempt to create a more meaningful and significant experience for the seniors.  It is the vision of the Senior Gift Committee to implement a multi-year giving program that will vastly increase the monetary value of the senior gift.  Under this plan, seniors will be solicited for a pledge to be paid in yearly increments for 5 years starting with a $10.00 gift in the spring and summer of 2001.  Each year this pledge will increase by $10.00, with $50.00 being paid in the fifth and final year.  If this plan were to receive 100% participation, our class of 253 students will have raised approximately $40,000 dollars by our five-year reunion. During our fifth reunion, all Senior Class Gift 2001 participants will be able to vote on our class gift.

Our vision to make the senior gift something of importance goes beyond monetary value and steps into the realm of creating a new tradition and boosting pride in our alma mater. It is our hope that the multi-year plan will be continued long after we have made our initial mark. All seniors who participate in the Senior Class Gift Program will be encouraged to submit an object that expresses the atmosphere and cultural experiences pertinent to our time as Lake Forest College students to a Class time capsule. The time capsule will be buried during Homecoming 2001 underneath a pathway on campus; this path will become the Senior Walkway.  A plaque commemorating the Senior Class Gift Program year and the participation rate will be bolted above the time capsule’s resting place. The Senior Walkway, with its annual capsules of Lake Forest paraphernalia and artifacts, will represent the unity, participation and commitment of out-going students to the Lake Forest College community.

We are confident that the Class of 2001 will embrace this innovative program and embark on the most successful Senior Class Gift to date!  When a Senior Class Gift Committee member approaches you later this semester, please do not hesitate to participate.  Good luck with the rest of your senior year.  Make it an enjoyable one.
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Scott McClure


Steve Leroux


 

Senior Class Gift Co-chair

Senior Class Gift Co-chair
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P.S.  If you are interested in becoming a Senior Class Gift Committee member or have any questions, please feel free to get in touch with us!
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